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Good luck in your new roles.  
 

Good luck to all of our school leavers. We wish you luck in your new schools. 
We would also like to wish Mrs. Henderson, Mrs. Pickering and Mrs. Worsley luck in their 
new roles. Thank you for all your hard work in school over many years. 

May the Holy Spirit be with you on your journeys.  

 

Headteacher: 
Mrs. N. Wood 

Tel: 01282 813045 

Key Stage 2 Swimming Festival 

Key stage 2 children have all had swimming 
lessons throughout the year and showcased their 
progress and achievements at this event on 
Tuesday.  

The team spirit was  fostered through competing 
as a part of their house group. There were some 
great races with a selection of strokes on display. 
The ever popular relays got everyone excited.  

The overall winners were  Blue team-Pendle with 
Yellow team, Weets a close second. 

Class 5 Production 

Cinderella Rockafella! 

The production was very entertaining. There were 
lots of laughs and the children were a credit to     
Mrs Henderson and the rest of the school. We have 
some beautiful singers and talented actors! It was a 
night to remember. 

Pendle Festival 

In June, 14 Key Stage 2 children took part in the   
Pendle Festival. They joined children from other   
Pendle Schools at the Municiple Hall Theatre. The 
choir performed ‘Ocean Commotion’ - a musical 
about taking care of our ocean environment. The 
children sang beautifully; showed great enthusiasm 
and commitment and were a 
credit to St. Joseph’s! 

 

Fire fighters visit school! 

Classes 1 and 2 were very lucky to be shown around 
and sit in a fire engine. The children asked some very 
interesting questions. The fire fighters explained their 
role and the children were able to work a fire hose!! 

 



 
Dates for your diary 

 
 
School closes: Friday 19th July at 
1.30pm 
 
Inset Day 2nd September 
 

School re-opens: Tuesday 3rd 
September at 8.55am 
 
Remember the new school closing 
time from September will be 
3.15pm. 
 
 

Please see school website for next 
years diary dates. 
 
 

We wish you all a happy and safe 
Summer holiday! 

 
 

Sports Day 
 

We had an excellent time at our school 
sports day. The children all competed and 

were super sports!  
Blue  team-Pendle won overall but all 

children were winners on the day. 
Thank you to Mrs Honeyman for 
organising and leading the event. 

 

Library 

Over the holiday break why don’t you pop into your local library.  
There are lots of activities and events you can be involved in. The 
SCART reading challenge has been launched and is free to sign up 

to. Love books!!! 

If you have any queries regarding this 
newsletter please see Mrs De Carteret 
(Deputy Headteacher) 

Ecool News 
A group from Ecool Club spent a day at the Lancashire Science 
Festival at UCLAN. They also 
attended the ‘Green Hero’ awards 
where they were awarded the ‘Global 
Educators’ award for our work 
overseas with Kenya and our projects 
creating awareness of plastic 
pollution. 

Bag Packing 
 

Bag packing was a great success with 30 children giving up time to 
help us raise over £800! Thank you to all the families who 
supported this event. We have another one booked in November. 
Details to be confirmed 
soon. 

Volunteers 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you to 
all the helpers who have helped in school this year. Whether it be 
reading, school trips or supporting in classes. Thank you!!! 

Summer Breakfast Club 

Barnoldswick Baptist Centre are holding  a ‘Free Breakfast       
Together’ event every Thursday through the Summer holidays. 
The event will take place at 9.30 until 11am from the 25th July 
until 29th August. (Please us the North Street entrance if          
attending). All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

Uniforms 

Uniforms are available from MC Sports at Skipton, J3 Clothing at 
Burnley and Tesco online. Remember to ensure jumpers and car-
digans have our school logo on.  For further information relating 

to our uniform please see the school website. 


